Sent at: 4/2/2024 2:58:16 PM

Dog Walking Reminder

From: April Blais <rrrmgt-mail-system@rrrmgt.mailer.appfolio.us>

Dear Owners of Liberty Estates:

We are writing to remind dog walkers to please try to avoid the grass areas of other units to avoid grass damage and
ensure unit privacy.

As a courtesy to other units, dogs should be directed to those areas directly adjacent to paved areas as well as the area
immediately behind their own units.

April Blais

Senior Community Manager
R&R Realty Management, LLC
971 Providence Rd
Whitinsville, MA 01588
508-234-3414



